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Ref: VW/Careers 

September 2018 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

As part of the programme of careers, I am delighted to be able to offer the opportunity for your child 

to attend the Digital Wave digital media conference on Tuesday 2 October 2018, at the Bournemouth 

International Centre (BIC). 

Students must wear full school uniform and attend the Academy at the normal time. We will travel 

directly to the BIC by coach.  Students will meet representatives from the digital media world and 

listen to lectures on the latest in digital technology. We will return to the Academy by 3:30pm.  Please 

complete the slip below and return to the sixth form office by Friday 21 September 2018 if you would 

like your child to attend. 

If you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to contact me 

Vicky.woodings@thebourneacademy.com 

  

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs. Vicky Woodings 
Careers Leader 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

Please return to the sixth form office by Friday 21 September. 

I/we give permission for ……………………………… to attend the Careers and Apprenticeship Show at the 

BIC on 2 October 2018. 

If you have free school meals and require one on this day please tick here ⃝ 

Signature of Parent/Carer……………………………………………………….. 

Print name…………………………………………………………  

Date………………... 
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